
Lehigh Wheelmen Association
Monthly Club Meeting

December 7, 2012 Meeting Minutes

The Lehigh Wheelmen Holiday Party was held at America on Wheels museum. 
Approximately 100 members and guests enjoyed the catered buffet and ice cream bar. 
Many activities made for a fun filled evening including a jersey contest, tours of the museum, 
a slide show of pictures from club rides and events, awards for ride leaders, and the 
opportunity to enjoy some of Dave Drummer's home brewed beer. A special thank you gift 
was presented to Brian Cincera for 7 years of organizing the club's Donut Derby.

Club business included the election of club officers
President Jack Helffrich
VP of Touring Paul Smith
VP of Racing Pete Siegfried
Secretary Maureen Porter
Treasurer Dave Sheffield
Board Member Donalee Frary
Board Member Keith Gourley
Board Member Dick McCreight

Continuing on as Board Members 
Board Member Mike Solliday
Board Member Dean Hower

Plans for the upcoming years club events were presented by Jack and Paul Smith.

Approximately 70 wrapped presents were brought by members to give to children who 
participate in Community Bike Works and who live at the Sixth Street Shelter.  Jack Helffrich, 
Dave Sheffield, and George Mack delivered the gifts to Community Bike Works later that 
week.

Many thanks to Mary Earley, Karen O'Brien Winkler, Linda Helffrich, and Sylvia 
Radvansky for making the club Holiday party a memorable event.

Next Meeting January 23, 2013
Asbury Methodist Church

1533 Springhouse Rd. 

Respectfully submitted.
MAP 1/17/13


